DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High

"Home of the Bee Bees"

May 26, 2016

Final Daily Bulletin of the Year

<u>Menu</u>

Thursday: Chilled Meat Sandwich-NO salad bar or hot sandwiches served

Friday: Last day of school!!! 11:30 dismissal

<u>Miscellaneous</u>

ALL STUDENTS, PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF ANNOUNCEMENTS BELOW IN REGARDS TO MONEY YOU MAY OWE!!! REPORT CARDS WILL NOT BE SENT NOR WILL 8TH GRADERS BE ABLE TO BOARD THE BUS FOR SIX FLAGS UNTIL THESE FEES AND FINES ARE TAKEN CARE OF!!!

Library Fines/Lost Books: Have you lost a library book? Are you all paid up on your late fees? **P.E. Fines:** Have you rented this year and still owe Mrs. Moss or Mr. Fandel?

Book Damage Fines: Have you turned in a text book with damage? Have your teachers told you that you owe money for a lost text book?

Lunch Balance: Please make sure you're caught up on what you owe for lunch by the end of the day today!

Lost and Found: Don't forget to check out the lost and found by the cafeteria! All things left on the table will go to charity once school is done for the year.

Yearbooks: Those of you who purchased a yearbook in February will be receiving it tomorrow from your teachers at the end of the day. If you didn't purchase one, don't forget your \$25.00. Teachers will have extra to sell.

WCUSD Bus Rider Policy: Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed.

Fine Arts

Mrs. Cole's Announcements: Mrs. Cole needs to see eighth-grade chorus students today in wrap to rehearse for graduation.

Boppin' Bee Bees need to turn in their CLEAN outfits.

Band Booster Meeting: Thursday, May 26th at 6:30 pm in the WHS band room. All band parents are encouraged to attend.

Athletics

Cross Country Meeting: Any students who are interested in participating on the WJHS Cross Country team next fall should attend an informational meeting during wrap up <u>today</u>. Check in with your wrap up teacher, then meet Mr. Casson and Mr. Muskopf in the band room.

Track News: All tracksters should be bringing in their track uniforms, <u>clean, in a bag, WITH YOUR NAME ON IT.</u>

HAVE A GREAT DAY!

Congratulations 8th Graders! Best Wishes in High School!

